OFFICE OF THE
V4 EXECUTIVE ENGINEER
C&W HIGHWAY DIVISION

MARDAN

No. 1qb 6 /6\4}
Dated OQ/OQ | /2025

CORRIGENDUM

We hereby inform you that the Single Stage Two Envelopes Tender,
initially scheduled to be opened on September 09, 2025, for financial evaluation, has

been rescheduled. The new date for the tender opening is September 16, 2025.

All other terms and conditions of the tender remain unchanged. Interested

firms are requested to take note of the revised date.

XECUTIVE ENGINEER

Copy to the:-
1. Chief Engineer (Centre) C&W Department Peshawar for infor\r:\(ation please.
Superintending Engineer C&W Circle Mardan for information'glease.

2.

3. Director IT C&W Department for information.

4. Assistant Director, KPPRA, Khyber House, Talat Qayyum Road, Peshawar
with reference to this office letter No. 1806/2-W dated 13-08-2025 and.
Tender No. 29172 with the request to upload on KPPRA website.

5. Notice Board.

EXECUTIVE ENGINEER
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